
1.	 Seating will be in groups of 2, 3, 4, and 5 seats with a 6-foot distance in between  
	 each section of chairs.
2.	 Greeters will be instructed to avoid handshaking. However, we do encourage 
	 smiles and waves as they guide people to the worship center.
3.	 Please do not congregate in the lobby. Once you enter the building through the 
	 main doors, go straight to the sanctuary and find a seat suitable for your family’s 
	 size (i.e. 2, 3, 4, or 5 seats). 
4.	 Certain areas will be blocked to prevent crowding in tight spaces.
5.	 There will be no café or coffee available; however, you are welcomed to bring 
	 your own coffee and snacks. We will re-examine this on a weekly basis.
6.	 Parents are encouraged to keep their children with them at all times until the 
	 Children’s Ministry resumes. Please escort your children (elementary age and 
	 younger) throughout the facility, including the restrooms.
7.	 The Ushers will monitor the restrooms from the lobby to make sure there is no 
	 crowding taking place and to encourage people to wait.
8.	 Two services will ONLY occur if there are enough people registered to attend. 
	 This will help limit the number of people per service to approximately half of our 
	 normal Sunday attendance and allow room for guests. We will clean the 
	 sanctuary and bathrooms with disinfectant in between services.
9.	 The sanctuary doors, as well as doors leading outside, will be kept open to avoid  
	 contact points.
10.	 Worship will be paperless, so we encourage you to bring a journal or notebook 
	 to take notes. We will guide guests to fill out connect cards online or by text.
11.	 We will attempt to have plenty of soap, paper towels, and hand sanitizer 
	 avaiable to use.
12.	 We will clean and disinfect equipment including: tech, worship, and etc.
13.	 We will have an organized dismissal of the sanctuary by section. The main and 
	 side doors will be utilized to avoid crowding.
14.	 There will be no communion for the month of May, and we will re-examine this 
	 process on a monthly basis. Once we feel that we can distribute the elements 
	 and collect the cups safely, communion will resume.
15.	 We highly encourage all attenders to wear masks, however, we ask that you do 
	 not wear gloves due to the possibility of Latex contact allergies.
16.	 We know that it has been awhile since you’ve seen each other, and you may 
	 want to chat, fellowship, and greet one another. However, we ask that you do so  
	 in the parking lot with proper social distancing.
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     Please understand, I know that not everyone is in the same place and will not be ready to 
come back right away. I RESPECT your decision 110%! Regardless of when you chose to join us, 
we will have a chair waiting for you! Until then, feel free to watch the South Hills livestream, or 
you can watch the Debary livestream as well if the message is local. We love you, we respect 
you, and we cannot wait until that day when we are all together again.
     In order to properly prepare for in-person worship, I am asking you to do something VERY 
IMPORTANT! Please fill out the registration form on our page at www.tbcdebary.org to 
register for the worship service by Friday of each week. We are trying to account for how many 
people will be present on Sunday in case we need to add a second service. This will give us 
time to contact everyone who registered to ensure we can adhere to proper social distancing.
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